
Announcements for Tuesday, December 6

Clothing Drive
24.6% of people in Milwaukee are impacted by poverty. We are running a winter clothing
drive from November 29th to December 13th. The clothes that are donated will be going
to a homeless shelter in Milwaukee. We are looking for gloves, hats, coats, scarves, and
warm socks. Donations can be dropped off in room 287, in front of the office, or the
library. Be sure to check posters or flyers hanging around the school for further
information.

Art Department
You have 2 weeks left to submit your original film or animation to Ms. McKay for the 2nd
annual Film Festival. Entries are due Dec 15th!

Math Concepts Class
Mrs Fievet and her Math Concepts class are donating cereal, peanut butter, and jelly to
Tosa Cares through the Canadian Pacific Holiday Train! Donations will be collected
December 1st through December 8th. Please bring donations to the bin in front of the
main office. Thank you for your help stocking our local food pantry!

Athletics
Join Glacier Girls Hockey in celebrating teacher appreciation tonight at the Ponds of
Brookfield.  Our very own Ms. Carly Robers will be honored as the representative of Tosa
East.  Varsity game starts at 6:30pm, with JV rounding out the night at 8:30pm.

The East vs. West basketball games will be played on the same night, Friday, Dec. 9. The
girls will play at 5:30pm and boys at 7:00pm at Tosa East.

Tickets for students will be available on Dec. 7 and 8th during lunch hours and after
school in front of the main office. One ticket each for students and you must show an ID



to receive a ticket and to get into the game.  Tickets are free for high school students
but there is a limited amount available.

Families and friends who wish to attend will need to purchase their ticket at the
Hometown Ticket App .

Please enter the building through the North Doors for the game, which are the ones
closest to the soccer field.

Also a reminder that no backpacks or bags larger than a purse are allowed into the gym
and no reentry into the building.

Once the last game is done, we need to clear the building.  So as the game is nearing
the end, please make your call to whomever is picking you up.  Everyone needs to clear
the building within 15 minutes after the completion of the game.

Anyone driving to the game, it is also the opening night for Tosa East Theater
production of Singing in the Rain, parking will be limited close to the school, so plan
accordingly.

Student Council
Student Council will be meeting Friday morning at 7:30 in room 253 (Ms. Tierney's
room) everyone is welcome to join!
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